
 

 

On Thursday 28th November 2019 Year 4 visited and toured Singers Hill Synagogue in Birmingham. 

Linked to their learning, the tour brought to life the features and artefacts that are found within Jewish 

places of worship. It was a fantastic opportunity to learn about the rituals and prayers that are a part 

of the Jewish faith.  The need to explore other faiths is directly linked with our beliefs of tolerance and 

our school mission of welcoming everyone into our community.  

 

 

 


